
11 Exhibition Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 

GPO Box 1994 
Melbourne VIC 3001    

Email : orgs@fwc.gov.au  
Internet : www.fwc.gov.au 

 

13 August 2015 

Mr Michael O'Connor 
National Secretary 
Construction, Forestry, Mining and Energy Union 
industrial@cfmeuffpd.org  

CC: MSI Ragg Weir, by email: info@raggweir.com.au  

Dear Mr O'Connor, 

Construction, Forestry, Mining and Energy Union 
Financial Report for the year ended 31 December 2014 - [FR2014/472] 

I acknowledge receipt of the financial report of the Construction, Forestry, Mining and Energy 
Union.  The documents were lodged with the Fair Work Commission on 30 June 2015. 

The financial report has now been filed. You are not required to take any further action in respect 
of the report lodged.  Thank you for incorporating the comments from last year’s filing letter. 

The financial report was filed based on a primary review.  This involved confirming that the 
financial reporting timelines required under s.253, s.265, s.266 and s.268 of the Fair Work 
(Registered Organisations) Act 2009 (RO Act) have been satisfied, all documents required under 
s.268 of the RO Act were lodged and that various disclosure requirements under the Australian 
Accounting Standards, RO Act and reporting guidelines have been complied with.  A primary 
review does not examine all disclosure requirements. 

Please note that the financial report for the year ending 31 December 2015 may be subject to an 
advanced compliance review. 

If you have any queries regarding this letter, please contact me on (03) 8661 7974 or via email at 
catherine.bebbington@fwc.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
CATHERINE BEBBINGTON 
Regulatory Compliance Branch 
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